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HARRY TI. WACHTEL 
ATTORNEY AT LAW 

211 CENTRAL PARK WEST 

NEW YORK, N. Y. 10024 

212-873-8388 
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May 28, 1976 

Attorney General of the 
United States 

Department of Justice Building 
Washington, D.C. 
Attention: Jack Fuller, Esq. 

Dear Mr. Fuller: 

When I met with you on May 19, 1976, you indicated that I would have word from you on the matter under discussion within a few days. 

Time is important in this matter. May I, therefore,"urge you to communicate with me as soon as possible. 

Very truly yours, 

/14,)1Acf 
Harry H.H. Wachtel 

HHW/rs 

I 

Ac i 	).2. 


